

Headquarters

88 University Street Belfast BT7 1HE Northern Ireland

Telephone (0232) 324274 Facsimile (0232) 333147

24 April 1991,

Alistair Keery, AEU, AEU House, 26-34 Antrim Road, BELFAST BT15 2AA.

Dear Mr Keery,

Thank you very much for your letter. We are, as you know, very supportive of your campaign. Unfortunately because of prio commitments outside Northern Ireland I will be unable to be present on Saturday, but I have asked our Spokesman on Energy, Ald Sean Neeson to be there, and he is well acquainted with the situation.

Best Wishes,

Your sincerely

Dr John T Alderdice

PARTY LEADER